Bristol Town Administrator

From: John Kromer <je.kromer@yahoo.com>
Sent: Monday, December 21, 2020 4:56 AM
To: Bristol Town Administrator

Subject: Vacancy on Planning Commission
Valerie:

I would like to be considered as a candidate to fill one of the openings on the Planning Commission. I've been a resident
here for a little over ten years and | think I’'ve got a pretty good handle on what our little town is about and what we
have to offer.

I've been a volunteer for the REC Dept and I've served on the Board for Bristol CORE and the Police Advisory Board.

I’'m passionate about our town and its future and I'd love to have the opportunity to be a part of helping to shape that
future in a positive way.

| wish to thank you and the Select Board in advance for your time and consideration and | would be happy to speak with
any of you regarding my candidacy.

You can reach me anytime either via email - je.kromer@yahoo.com or phone at 207-314-9797.
Best Regards,
John Kromer

49 Munsill Avenue

Sent from Yahoo Mail for iPhone




